THIS WEEK AT SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON MASS AND MEETING SCHEDULE

Monday, October 20, 2014, Weekday

Eph 2:1-10; Ps 100:1-5; Lk 12:13-21

9:00 a.m. MASS: Erokwu Family

11:30 a.m. MASS: Armand & Nash(St. Ann Shrine)

12:15 p.m. MASS: Jerry Neola

6:30 p.m. Credit Union Meeting, Arkins CR

6:45 p.m. PSR: Classrooms

7:00 p.m. Pastoral Council, Billiart Room

7:00 p.m. RCIA, Donovan Room

Tuesday, October 21, 2014, Weekday

Eph 2:12-22; Ps 85:9-14; Lk 12:35-38

6:30 a.m. MASS: James Catalano 9:00 a.m. MASS: Alison Brown 11:30 a.m. MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)

7:00 p.m. Finance Council, Billiart Room 7:00 p.m. Catholics Returning Home, Parlor

7:00 p.m. Men's Bible Study, Donovan & Kazel Rooms

7:15 p.m. Spiritual Formation, Eymard Room

Wednesday, October 22, 2014,

Eph 3:2-12; Is 12:2-6; Lk 12:39-48

9:00 a.m. MASS: Michael Cicora

11:30 a.m. MASS: Ann Cutrufelli (St. Ann Shrine)

12:15 p.m. MASS: Pat Picciano Bereavement, Parlor

7:00 p.m. Journey With Jesus, Church 7:00 p.m. Bible Study, Kazel Room

Thursday, October 23, 2014, Weekday

Eph 3:14-21; Ps 33:1-2,4-5,11-12,18-19; Lk 12:49-53

9:00 a.m. MASS: Mary Jane Walters 11:30 a.m. MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)

6:00 p.m. Cub Scouts, OBH, Billiart, Kazel Rooms

Friday, October 24, 2014, Weekday

Eph 4:1-6; Ps 24:1-6; Lk 12:54-59

9:00 a.m. MASS: Angelo & Sue Maneri

11:30 a.m. MASS: Joe Chiancone (St. Ann Shrine)

7:00 p.m. Flock of Friendship, Billiart Room

Saturday, October 25, 2014, Weekday

Eph 4:7-16; Ps 122:1-5; Lk 13:1-9

9:00 a.m. MASS: Margarita Eliazo

4:30 p.m. MASS: Jim Curtis

Sunday, October 26, 2014,

THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Ex 22:20-26; Ps 18:2-4,47,51; 1 Thes 1:5-10; Mt 22:34-30

8:00 a.m. MASS: Mary Jane Walters 10:00 a.m. MASS: Vera Del Balso 12:00 p.m. MASS: Charles Sepic 7:00 p.m. MASS: Lucy Cullen

CALENDAR REMINDERS AND SAVE THE DATES

- **ANNUAL WHITE MASS:** Blessing of the health care workers, at all the weekend Masses, in honor of Saint Luke, October 18/19.
- PASTORAL COUNCIL: Monday, October 20, 7 p.m. Saint Julie Billiart Room
- **NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING:** Tuesdays, October 21 and 28, in church from 4 4:45 p.m.
- FINANCE COUNCIL: Tuesday, October 21, 7 p.m. Saint Julie Billiart Room
- **SPIRITUAL FORMATION GATHERING:** Tuesday, October 21, 7:15 p.m. help us plan our upcoming talks and parish mission
- **TRUNK-OR-TREAT:** Sunday, October 26, 4 p.m. Pray for great weather! This fundraiser supports our Youth Group and its desire to have our youth attend the national youth conference next year in Indianapolis.
- **LITURGY COMMISSION:** Monday, October 27, 6 p.m. in the Parlor (Parish Offices)
- ASSOCIATES OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: Monday, October 27, 7 p.m. in St. Ann Chapel.
- **EYMARD SPIRITUAL GROUP:** Tuesday, October 28, 11 2 p.m. the Eymard Room of the Family Life Center. Novena, potluck lunch and a presentation about our update baptismal font by Fr. Lane, SSS.
- SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL: Tuesday, October 28, 7 p.m. in the Saint Julie Billiart Room
- COMMUNITY AT PRAYER MINISTRY GATHERING: Wednesday, October 29, 7 p.m. Eymard Room. Learn more about how you can commit to an hour of prayer in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament (in the liturgical rite of exposition or not). Sign up for the first time or recommit to your time slot. Meet our new team leader and other procedural questions will be addressed.
- ALL SAINTS DAY: Saturday, November 1: Join in the celebration of this solemnity at 9 a.m. or 12:15 p.m. While this is not a "holy day of obligation," it's a chance for us to gather and celebrate the saints!
- COMMEMORATION OF THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED (ALL SOULS):
 November 2: (Vigil 4:30 Saturday, November 1) and usual Masses on Sunday, 8, 10, Noon and 7 p.m. Please pray for those who have recently died. At the baptismal font, we will have the *Book of the Dead* to honor those from our parish who have gone to God and are being welcomed by the angels and saints.
- **THE QUARTERLY:** Tuesday, November 4, 7 p.m. Eymard Room The status and presentation of the Strategic Planning Committee to the leaders of the parish.
- OUR LADY OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT LADIES GUILD: Thursday, November 13, 7:30 p.m. parish office Parlor

FROM THE DIOCESAN LEGAL OFFICE

The law of the United States, as provided in the Internal Revenue Code, is that churches and other non-profit organizations cannot take any part in the political campaigns of candidates or do or say anything that could be construed as statements or hints favoring one candidate over another. There are restrictions in what parishes can do and allow in terms of: voter guides and campaign literature, renting facilities to candidates, allowing flyers to be placed on cars in parish parking lots, and allowing political sign to be placed on parish property, among other activities. Please respect our property and those of parishioners – NO FLYERS ON CARS. Look at usccb.org/about for details.

PRIESTHOOD SUNDAY

Catholics across the country will be celebrating Priesthood Sunday on October 26th. It is a date set aside to celebrate the importance of the gift of priesthood in the life of the church. It is a time for us to reflect on the ministry that our priests share with us when we gather at the Table of the Lord – when we call in our times of need. Consider sharing a personal note or card of thanks. Together we pray that many of our young people will be inspired by the ministry and witness of our priests. For more information on the priesthood please contact: Father Anthony Marshall, SSS Vocation Director, (440) 442-7243 or sssvocations@blessedsacrament.com

WEEKDAY MASS NOTES

The Blessed Sacrament Community (SSS) will be away at their "chapter" meeting, planning and voting for their future. There will be only one weekday Mass the week of November 10 - 14, at 9 a.m. and visiting priests on Sunday, November 9 and Saturday, November 15. We welcome Fr. Michael Vincent, SJ, (8 a.m.), Fr. Carl D'Agostino (10 a.m.), Fr. Don Oleksiak (Noon) and Fr. Mark George (7 p.m.). PLEASE NOTE – This also means that for SAINT ANN SHRINE – No Masses November 10 – 14 in the shrine chapel. As the SSS prepare for their chapter, let us pray, with the Holy Spirit, for their discernment process.

STEWARDSHIP REPORT

Tithing from October 11/12 will be published in October 26 bulletin. October Automatic Donation Program: \$7,743.33



PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR DECEASED PARISHIONERS

Santina M. LaNasa, James (Chick) Catalano, Peter Cuccia, Rosemary Shannon, Orlando (Chuck) Ciciretto, Irene Rosati, Alfred Lottes, Richard Kerr, Mary Liszkay, Edith Santarelli.

YOUTH MINISTRY

"God, I look to You. I won't be overwhelmed. Give me vision, to see things like you do." -The Soul Doctor

This week will be Vision Night. We will focus on the Gospel reading of the week, a particular Catholic Faith concept, how to live out the Gospel, and how to become a Christian leader. We are very excited about Trunk-or-Treat next week!

- Service Hours Opportunity: Sunday, October 26th ~ Trunk-or-Treat Contact Mrs. Mickol at emickol@saintpaschal.com if you would like to help. There is NOT a youth group meeting after Trunk or Treat!
- Service Hours Opportunity: Kick It for Cancer, November 2nd. Please check out http://www.kick-it.org/games/2014/11/st-paschal-kicks-it-for-cancer for more information. There will NOT be a youth group meeting after Kick It for Cancer, but join us for our closing Mass at 7 p.m.
- Service Hours Opportunity: Craft Show Volunteers: Saturday, November 22nd: Contact Mrs. Minello at minello@sbcglobal.net if you are able to help.

WEEKLY MEETING TIMES: Unless noted otherwise, Grades 6-8: will meet at 5:30, everyone will attend The Teen Mass at 7:00, and Grades 9-12: will meet from 8:00-9:30.

Information about Youth Group can be found on our...:

- Youth Group board in the Narthex and at each exit of the church
- Website: http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup
- Facebook: Saint Paschal Baylon Youth Ministry

WELLNESS MINISTRY

HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE has been called "the silent killer" because it has no symptoms. You will probably not be aware of the damage being done to your heart, arteries and other organs. Some of the serious health issues that can result from uncontrolled blood pressure include stroke; damage to the coronary arteries and heart including heart attack, heart disease, congestive heart failure, aortic dissection, and hardening of the arteries; kidney damage; vision loss; memory loss; fluid in the lungs; angina; and peripheral artery disease. Know your blood pressure numbers so you can be treated if necessary. Members of the Wellness Ministry will be checking blood pressures in the church Narthex after all the Masses on October 25 and 26. Please stop by and see us.

FLU SHOT CLINIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Flu season is just around the corner. Arm yourself and protect others by getting immunized with a flu shot. One of our fellow parishioners, who is a pharmacist at Walgreens, has arranged for Walgreens to conduct on-site Flu Shot Clinics here at Saint Paschal's. Both flu and pneumonia shots will be offered after each Mass on October 25 and 26. Walgreens will accept most insurance plans, including Medicare, usually with no co-pay. For those without medical insurance, flu shots will be offered at a reduced rate of \$25.99.

FROM THE PASTOR'S PERSPECTIVE



Due to the Columbus Day Holiday, this column and bulletin were compiled on October 6.

Week 29 in Ordinary Time and Grateful Giving Commitment Weekend: Our scripture readings, but especially the Gospel, remind us that <u>all</u> belongs to God. While we live on this earth, we are constantly in the "tug of war" between the "renderings." We with eyes of faith know that everything is a gift from God, from our very life, our talents and life all comes from God.

Therefore, Christ is quite clear – give to God what belongs to God – everything! We can sometimes forget that God is the creator of everything.

I am extremely grateful to you for your commitment and "giving" to our faith community of Saint Paschal Baylon. I am always so amazed how people contribute so much to build up our parish's life. It has been 5 years, however, since we last reflected together on our financial situation and the offertory collection that supports our many ministries and efforts. This weekend we are asking for you to consider your tithing and giving level to the parish and review how you render to God through your faith community. If you have not been giving, consider giving \$5 a week. If you are already giving, to consider in what way you can enhance this to increase your commitment to the parish you love and support. Lastly, we would ask you to consider the option of electronic giving if you already haven't done this. At each Mass, we will spend time thinking and praying on this and have the ushers collect your pledge cards. We would like every household to make this commitment this week so that I may announce and report back to the parish how we have together enhanced our giving and renewed our stewardship commitment through sharing our financial treasures.

As I mentioned above, we have not reflected on our stewardship of treasure since the fall of 2009. Across the diocese, rolling out from parish to parish, we are beginning this process of reflection to help the kingdom of God grow. You notice how we report regularly our expenses in the finance report, letting you know of the expenses that make our community the vibrant parish that it is. We believe and act on transparency and regularly communicate this to you. I am grateful to the different councils who assist in these reports, especially the Pastoral Council and Finance Council. Help us continue to grow and develop the ministries of our parish with your continued commitment. With much gratitude and appreciation, thanks for continuing to make your sacrifices – equal sacrifices – not equal gifts – to help build up the kingdom of God. Let us continue to pray for each other!

In Christ our Eucharist,

Huttermitmes

Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS, Pastor

Twitter: @itlanesss

P.S. As you may have noticed from your liturgical calendar, it is also World Mission Sunday. Let's pray for those missioners around the globe who share the Gospel of Christ on our behalf and build up God's reign.

EDUCATION

8th GRADE CONFIRMATION

Thank you to all those families who attended our Confirmation session this weekend! If you didn't get a chance to turn in the Confirmation fee envelope, please drop it off at the Parish Office as soon as possible. Our next Confirmation session is Sunday, November 9 starting with the 10 a.m. Mass. Please contact George and Anna Peko at psr@saintpaschal.com with questions

BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED

If you are interested in getting your child baptized, please contact George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 to sign up for a course on baptism. The next class is Sunday, November 9 following the 10 a.m. Mass.

RCIA NEWS

If you know someone who has been coming to Mass for a while but is not Catholic, we ask that you invite them to look deeper into the Catholic faith. We invite them to learn what Catholics believe in an open and welcoming environment. If you or someone you know is interested in becoming Catholic, please contact George Peko (440) 442-3410 ext. 107. We meet on Monday evenings.

SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON SCHOOL NEWS

For the first time, Saint Paschal Baylon sent a team to Brain Brawl IV taking place on Saturday, October 18 on the campus of Saint Ignatius High School. Brain Brawl is a general-knowledge competition for junior high students similar to Academic Challenge. Over twenty-five teams from throughout the Diocese of Cleveland competed in the day-long tournament. The Green Knights who represented our school are eighth graders Jack Knudson, George Platko, and Natalie Thornton and seventh graders Daniel Kotrebai, Colleen Martin, and Cerri Yormick. Ms. Raguz and Mrs. Limestoll serve as the team's coaches. Best of luck to our team! Here are some great things happening this week:

- High School visitations are scheduled for Monday, October 20 and Tuesday, October 21 for our eighth grade students. This is a first step in an important process - finding a good fit for high school!
- Like Chipotle? On Tuesday, October 21 between the hours of 4:00 and 8:00 pm, Chipotle at Legacy Village will donate 50% of your bill to our PTO. Just bring in the flier found in this week's bulletin.
- Second grade students who are preparing for their First Communion will come together for a Commitment Service on Wednesday, October 22 at 7:00 pm in Church.
- Join us for liturgy on Wednesday at 9:00 am. Grade 5 is planning.
- Our Magazine Drive kicks off with a morning assembly on Thursday, October 23. Reach out booklets are due on Friday, October 24. We appreciate your help with this fundraiser.
- Friday, October 25 is a blue and yellow dress down for Down syndrome awareness and/or a pink dress down for breast cancer awareness. Our participating students are asked to donate \$1.00.

God bless,

Carol L. Jansky, Principal

PARISH ACTIVITIES

FLOCK OF FRIENDSHIP (Singles: 40 and over), Information: (440) 442-3410. E-mail address: flockfriends@yahoo.com. Membership is free.

BOX TOPS – LABELS FOR EDUCATION

The Saint Paschal Baylon Parent Teacher Organization thanks you for your continued support of our "Clip and Save" programs!

- Last year, **Box Tops** raised almost \$6,000! (Those little 10-cent coupons really add up!)
- ➤ Labels for Education (formerly Campbell's coup labels) are redeemed for school and art supplies, and for gym equipment.
- > Tyson Project A+ labels can be redeemed for cash that goes to the PTO, which directly supports the school.

We would like to ask for your continued support of these programs. See the poster in the church Narthex for tips when clipping. Spread the word! Ask your family, friends, and co-workers to collect them for you as well. Thank you again for making the extra efforts to support the school. With your help these programs will continue to be successful at SPB!

CYO BASKETBALL REGISTRATION is now open for boys and girls in



grades 3-12. Sign up by October 31 at www.sportspilot.com. Practices start the week of November 1 and games begin in December. If you have any questions regarding the upcoming season, please contact Jason or Kim Weybrecht at

440-684-2713.

EYMARD CORNER

The Eymard Spiritual Group will gather on **Tuesday**, **October 28** in the Eymard Room of the Family Life Center.

11:00 Social

11:30 Novena with Saint Peter Julian Eymard

Noon Lunch

1:00 Guest Speaker: Father John Thomas Lane, SSS

COME TO THE WATER

We are bathed in water. We are bathed in the word and we are bathed in the love of Christ's sacrifice. Baptismal font, lectern and altar are the fundamental liturgical symbols of our Catholic faith. Our new flowing baptismal font is a bold reminder of our commitment to our faith and God's covenant with his faithful. Come to the water and renew your baptismal vows with Father Lane at our next Eymard Spiritual Gathering.

Bring a main dish, which is greatly needed, or a dessert, enough to serve 6-8 and lunch is free; otherwise, a donation of \$5 is recommended. Don't forget the popular 50/50 raffle! And bring a friend to share in the joys of an Eymard Gathering.

OUR SUGGESTION BOX - MAY I SUGGEST?

Saint Paschal Baylon Pastoral Staff and Pastoral Council are always interested in your ideas, suggestions, improvements and more! Through our "ombudsman," Dr. Tom Kelley, you are able to share your input: tjk12@case.edu.

PARISH ACTIVITIES continued

EL SALVADOR IS CALLING! SAVE THESE DATES!

Help celebrate fifty years of the diocesan commitment to our mission in El Salvador.

- Wednesday, November 5th at 7 p.m. (Church of Saint Clare, Sr. Lucy Center): Father Mark Riley, a returned missionary and passionate advocate for social justice and immigration reform asks, "What Does It Have to Do with Us?"
- Wednesday, November 12th at 7 p.m. (Saint Paschal Baylon Church, Eymard Room): Sr. Lisa Marie Belz, O.S.U. takes us on a "Short Trip to El Salvador" sharing her experience of the joy and lively faith of the Salvadoran people.

Come and help us remember the four American martyrs: Ursuline Sister Dorothy Kazel, lay missioner, Jean Donovan and Maryknoll Sisters Ida Ford and Maura Clark.

BEGINNER YOGA IN OCTOBER

Based on the positive responses from our Wellness Ministry's 'Taste of Wellness' event, a beginner yoga class will be offered in October! Come join us on Monday, October 20th and/or 27th from 7-8 p.m. in Jette Gym. Please bring your own yoga mat and water bottle. Kindly arrive 5-10 minutes early for set up. Everyone is welcome, no matter your fitness level, nor yoga experience! There is no charge for each class, although a free will offering of \$8-\$10 (which will be shared with the parish) is appreciated to help cover teaching costs. I am excited to continue sharing the joys and benefits of yoga with you and our Saint Paschal Baylon Community! Future classes will be scheduled in early November, based on room availability. If you have questions, please contact Cheryl Haddon at cherylahaddon@hotmail.com.

LIFE IN THE EUCHARIST (L.I.T.E.) ONE DAY RETREAT

Our Lady of Guadalupe parish is hosting a one-day retreat, Life in the Eucharist, which fosters a deeper understanding and appreciation of the Eucharist as found in the scriptures and the teachings of the Church. The celebration of the Mass is the place where Jesus is present most fully and where we can receive him most completely. At the holy table of the Lord, we are all children who are nourished, as we form one body because we all share in the same Bread, which is Jesus Christ.

Our own Blessed Sacrament priest, **Fr. Anthony Schueller**, will join a group of Lay Evangelizers who use music, stories, teachings, prayer, and small and large group discussions to make this a truly revitalizing Eucharistic experience. Join us at Our Lady of Guadalupe Church, 9080 Shepard Rd. in Macedonia on Saturday, October 25th from 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. Closing Mass will fulfill Sunday obligation. Continental breakfast, lunch and dinner provided. Please call to make a reservation or for any questions you may have about the program. Don – 330-468-0156 or Mary – 330-467-9305.

PARISH ACTIVITIES continued

COMMUNITY AT PRAYER

REQUESTING OUR NEEDS TO GOD



*Meeting: Wednesday, October 29, 7 p.m. – Eymard Room*More parishioners and non-parishioners are joining in this round the clock ministry. Here are a few reminders at the end of the day or when exposition must end due to the reality that there is not another person coming to pray:

- •Please repose the Blessed Sacrament to the tabernacle, removing the luna from the monstrance and bowing before retrieving. After placing in the tabernacle, show reverence to the Blessed Sacrament. Shut the tabernacle doors and remove the key.
- Take the key, monstrance and place in the sacristy safe.
- •The key goes on a special hook on the safe door.
- •Blow out the candles and turn off the chapel lights

If you are unfamiliar with where items are kept, please see Deacon Joe or one of the priests and they will assist you. Even if we are not following the liturgical rite of exposition, the Real Presence of Christ is present and our prayer witness continues as we stay with the Lord in the chapel, present in the tabernacle.

Prayer member needed for:

- Monday 2 − 3 p.m.
- Monday 5 6 p.m. (second person/backup)
- Tuesday 2 3 p.m.
- Tuesday 6 7 p.m.

AROUND THE DIOCESE

REVIEW BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED

The Review Board of the Diocese of Cleveland needs two members: an individual with experience in investigations and a survivor of child sexual abuse who has completed a course of treatment. The Review board advises the bishop of Cleveland on keeping children safe from sexual abuse and examines allegations of sexual abuse of minors by clerics. Consider applying for the review board if you have an abiding interest in young people, and are an independent thinker, self-motivated, and able to make a significant time commitment.

Members are from varied life experiences who are in full communion with the Catholic Church. A term is five years. The application can be downloaded from http://www.dioceseofcleveland.org/wpfb-file/review_board_application_guidance_revsept2014-pdf/. The Diocese's *Policy for the Safety of Children in Matters of Sexual Abuse; Revised; 2007* is available at http://bit.ly/JlyGTh. The deadline for applying is December 1, 2014. Selected candidates will be notified for interviews. Call the board chair Patricia Ritzert (330) 472-2158 with your questions.

BECOME A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER

Touch a life... Become a Hospice Volunteer. The next series of volunteer classes will be at Hospice of the Western Reserve, 4670 Richmond Road, Suite 200, Warrensville Heights, OH 44128 on Tuesdays and Thursdays, November 4, 6, 11 and 13 from 5:00 -9:00 p.m. Pre-registration is required. For more information or to register, call 800.707.8922 ext. 6881.

AROUND THE DIOCESE continued

VOLUNTEER AT WOMANKIND, the Maternal and Prenatal Care Center at 5400 Transportation Blvd in Garfield Heights. Womankind is currently in need of volunteer lab techs, nurses, or medical assistants to draw blood, from our prenatal clients during our Monday evening clinic from approximately 4-7:30 p.m. Previous experience drawing blood required: no OB experience required. If interested, please contact Dianna, Eileen or Paula at 216-662-5700, Monday-Friday between 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

PASTORAL STAFF: (440) 442-3410

PASTOR: John Thomas Lane, SSS, ext. 111

itlanesss@gmail.com

PAROCHIAL VICAR: John Christman, SSS, ext. 110

jchristman@blessedsacrament.com

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, ext. 108

joeyappytheclown@aol.com

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: Robert Bowers, ext. 100

DEVELOPMENT: Kathy Pohlhammer & Teri Drda, ext. **109**

development@saintpaschal.com

MAINTENANCE: Roger Fisher, ext. 100

rwfisher53@yahoo.com

PRINCIPAL: Carol Jansky, Principal (440) 442-6766

cjansky@saintpaschal.com

BUSINESS MANAGER: Patty Knezevic, ext. 101

patty@saintpaschal.com

YOUTH MINISTER: Evamarie Mickol, ext. 102

emickol@saintpaschal.com

MUSIC & LITURGY: Julie Parrotta, ext. 113

musicministry@saintpaschal.com

CATECHETICAL LEADERS: Anna & George Peko, ext. 107

psr@saintpaschal.com

RECEPTIONIST: Stefi Somrack, ext. 0

parishoffice@saintpaschal.com

BLESSED SACRAMENT COMMUNITY (SSS):

- Fr. Paul Bernier, SSS, (Sabbatical in Chicago)
- Br. Allen Boeckman, SSS
- Fr. Roger Bourgeois, SSS, extension 105, Local Superior
- Fr. Lito Hitosis, SSS, Clinical Pastoral Education at Hillcrest Hospital
- Br. Gary LaVerdiere, SSS

SISTERS OF NOTRE DAME (SND) Saint Paschal Baylon Convent:

- Sr. Mary Catherine, Caine, SND: Professional Clinical Counselor, Cleveland Clinic
- Sr. Regina Davala, SND: Director of SND Associates
- Sr. Carol Dikovitsky, SND: Provincial Leadership Team, Sisters of Notre Dame
- Sr. Pat Griesmar, SND: Administrative Assistant, Villa Montessori Center
- Sr. Jacquelyn Gusdane, SND: President, Notre Dame-Cathedral Latin School
- Sr. Mary Lizette Hoevel, SND: Pastoral Leader/Assistant, L'Arche
- Sr. Donna Paluf, SND: Associate Director, SND National Education Office
- Sr. Angela Marie Salazar, SND: Activities Assistant Coordinator at Kindred LakeMed